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Band applications now open for the 2022 Chester Creek Concert Series

[Duluth, MN] Looking for a fun gig this summer? The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation division is now accepting
applications for the 2022 Chester Creek Concert Series! The 90-minute weekly performances take place on Tuesday evenings
from June 14 through August 16 at Chester Park.

As a part of the application process, bands are asked to provide a bio, contact information, up to three sound samples, among
other information. To apply, please visit https://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/chester-creek-concert-series/.

Celebrate the 39th year of this family-friendly concert series with us and apply today!
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